

NOTES/ACTIONS OF COMMUNITY ACTIVITY NETWORK MEETING

7 30pm, 8th January 2019 held at SSC

Present: Amanda, Pat, Steven, Chiarina, Sheelagh, Angela, Sheri, Ley

Apologies: Julian, Jane, Karen, Phil, Joanne

1. Confirmation of 2019 calendar dates

Summer Picnic – Sunday, June 9th

Open Gardens - Sunday, July 7th

For other dates see ***LotsOn***

2. Joanne needs to confirm with group free hours used in 2018 and free hours for use at SSC planned for 2019.

3. Discussion around ways to expand the Network.

Actions

(a) Angela and Sheelagh to take forward Outreach, actually knocking on doors of new occupants. Anyone interested in joining them please contact Angela and Sheelagh direct.

(b) Sheri to send email to all people on Network list for interest.

(c) Steve to put CAN meetings in ***LotsOn***. Sheri and Steve to write a few lines of explanation.

4. International recipe folder/book

Angela and Sheelagh interested in gathering recipes as many people from other countries living on the development. Another step to community development.

Angela and Sheelagh to work up some ideas to take forward and bring back to the next meeting.

Anyone interested in helping please contact Angela and Sheelagh direct.

5. Follow up to completion of York University research on 'Living in Derwenthorpe

To be published shortly. Suggestion of author (Deborah Quilgers) and rep from JRHT to discuss at a residents' event/meeting.

Angela to contact Deborah.

6. Open Gardens

Confirmed for 7th July. Julian leading with Karen (or Ian) and Nicky. Anyone interested in helping or opening their garden please contact Julian.

Pat, Ley and Sheri organising refreshments. Anyone wishing to help please contact Pat.

Sheelagh willing to be on Reception.

Angela to contact Jonathan at St Nick's regarding input.

7. **LotsOn** update

(a) Monies for 3 years have been agreed from DPAC. Joanne to contact Gerry (treasurer of DRA Core Team) to keep money in DRA account. Phil to access when needed.

(b) Current copies need to be on notice boards around the development.

Sheri and Steve to check who keeps notice boards up to date – ask Joanne.

Phil to check if printers will do 750 copies and what the price will be.

8. **CAN bookings**, currently booked on 2nd Tuesday of month until April. Sheri to extend until September then review.

9. **Jan/Feb activities**

Quiz – fully booked

Feb coffee morning will be on 3rd February – Sheri, Jane, Steve, Angela and Carol to organise.

Friday mornings – 10am at Burnholme Library to continue.

10. **Skills spreadsheet/Google calendar update**

Date for calendar workshop – not good for most people.

Action:

(a) Sheri to email Karen with copy to Ley. Suggest a meeting to consider next steps.

(b) Ley to send **LotsOn** for Council 'Live Well York' website.

11. **A.O.B.**

(a) Steve suggested that there we set up a small group of people who specifically look at 'Making the SSC Fit for Purpose.' Further discussion needs to take place in any residents' groups to consider ways to take it forward.

(b) Need for a trolley to make coffee mornings, other events easier. Ley has sourced one. There is money in funds.

Action: Pat to speak to Joanne about storage.